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Lieutenant Governor Mark Robinson to                                                            

Give the State of the State Republican Response 

Raleigh, NC  

Lieutenant Governor Mark Robinson, who also serves as the President of the North Carolina 

Senate, will give the Republican Response following Governor Cooper’s State of the State 

Address. 

 

Lieutenant Governor Robinson states, “It is my honor to represent Republicans in the 

upcoming response to Governor Cooper’s State of the State Address. I look forward to 

highlighting the great work we have done for the people of North Carolina, and the vision 

we have moving forward.” 

 

The Republican response will air after Governor Cooper’s State of the State address, following a 

one-minute delay, as a continuation of the livestream.  
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